TOWN OF LINCOLN
BURNETT COUNTY
WISCONSIN

NOTICE is hereby given that the Annual Road Tour originally scheduled on May 1, 2025 has

been rescheduled for Monday, May 19, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. The Board Chairman and
Supervisors will meet at the Town Hall and assess the roads within the Township.

POSTED MAY 15, 2025 BY: Stacy Gaffney, Town Treasurer



